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AQE Registration 
 
The opening day for applications for the 2018/19 cycle will be Wednesday 2 May 2018; the closing date will be Friday 
7 September 2018.  The dates for the Assessments will be Saturday 10 November 2018, Saturday 24 November 2018, and 
Saturday 1 December 2018.  The results will be delivered on Saturday 26 January 2019. 
 
Registration Forms may be downloaded from the AQE website www.aqe.org.uk . 
 
School Show 
 
Tickets for our school show, Mary Poppins, will be on sale to Cast Members from Monday 30 April.  Primary 7 pupils have 
received a booking form this week. 
 
Reconstitution of Board of Governors 
 
We are now required to reconstitute our Board of Governors for the period 2018 – 2022.   
 
Our current Parent Representatives’ term of office will cease at the end of this academic year and I would like to record my 
thanks to Mrs Jessica Faulkner and Mrs Joyce Patterson for their faithful attendance at meetings and their invaluable input to 
the life of our school during their four-year term of office. 
 
We are now required to invite nominations for two new Parent Governors who will hold office for the period commencing 
September 2018.  In this connection if you would like to stand for election for one of these posts or if you would like to 
nominate another parent (with their consent), please collect a Nomination Form from School Reception.  These must be 
returned to the office not later than Friday 11 May 2018. 
 
A list of nominees will then be sent home to all families so that parents may each vote for one of the nominated candidates.  
The number of votes received for each nominee will be declared at a subsequent meeting. 
 
[Board of Governors’ meetings generally take place in school at 2.00 pm.] 
 
Bank Holiday and School Development Day 
 
Please note that, as previously advised, school will be closed for all pupils on Monday 7 May and also on Tuesday 8 May 
which is a School Development Day for staff training. 
 
Public Health Agency Concerns 
 
Please see on the reverse of this sheet, for information, a copy letter received from the Public Health Agency expressing 
concerns regarding the potential risk of young children choking on grapes and other small fruits and vegetables. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

G T Cherry 
Principal 
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